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Dear Parents and Carers, 
A very short Newsletter today – but please 

see the letter from myself and Sarah Boad, 
Chair of Governors, attached to today’s 
correspondence. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 

Headteacher 
 

REMINDERS 
NEW CLASS TEACHERS AND 
TEACHING ASSISTANTS – 
CURRENT RECEPTION AND YEAR 1  
Your child will be able to meet their new 
class teacher and teaching assistant on 
Tapestry by close of day on Monday 22nd 
June.  

 
REPORTS 
You will be able to access your child’s 
report on their Tapestry account from 9am 
on Monday 6th July. 
 

TAPESTRY 
If you have not yet activated your child’s 

Tapestry account and need some support 
please contact the school office. 
 

YEAR 2 
Please remember to check Telford Junior 
School website for information about 
transition to Year 3.  
https://www.telfordjuniorschool.com/welcome-to-

year-3-information-for-year-2-children-/ 

 
 
NEW NEWS 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS – SUMMER 
HOLIDAYS 
You may have heard in the news that the 
government has decided to make Free 
School Meal vouchers available throughout 
the summer. This applies to families whose 
children are eligible for Free School Meals 
under the Pupil Premium grant, not to all 
infant aged children. 
We are awaiting advice as to how this will 
operate and will contact the relevant 
families as soon as we have received 
further guidance. 
 
CHILDREN’S SCHOOL READING 
BOOKS 
We would be very grateful for the children 
who are returning to school to bring back 
any school reading books. 
 
For those children not returning to school 
this term please keep these items safe for 
us at home. Alternatively for the last 4 

weeks of term (Monday 22nd June to 
Friday 17th July) between 8.30am and 
3.30pm on non rainy days we will leave 
a box outside the main school gate for you 
to drop off any books. 
Please remember that we cannot send any 
books home at present and encourage you 
to continue to access books through Active 
Learn. 
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